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Dear Sir/ madam,
Since there is a serious shortage of the public columbarium in HK, HKSAR government should

reserve more land to preserve the columbarium. Convert abendon factories buildings and
extentsion of existing columbarium areas can be considered for such purpose.

Please act fast and treat this issue seriously.

Regards,

Tong



